Dave Kisor

Moving the toxins from column A to column B and then dumping column B is unsatisfactory. The
Papahanaumokuakea Marine National Monument in Hawai'i has had cruise ship pollution, so this is
definitely not an isolated problem in Puget Sound. Until someone develops a superior solution,
banning scrubbers is the only viable option for the present.



